
PERRY LORENZ
1311 A EAST 6th STREET AUSTIN TEXAS 78702

(512) 478-8774 / Fax (512) 478-8837

November 6, 2007

Mayor and City Council

I am sorry that I'm unable to be here today but am making a few quick comments via this
letter I mainly want to make it clear that this entire notion of a Density Bonus process is not a
bold new proposal Rather it is a formahzation of a process that is already well under way and
has been in common practice here in Austin for the past several years I am not aware of any
major downtown project seeking greater density that has not, de facto participated in a density
bonus process i e developers publicly commit to various interest groups to provide community
benefits in exchange for public support for their increased entitlements This has been in the
form of payments to non profits involved in park and trail enhancement, voluntary building of
"Great Streets" money committed to affordable housing efforts, land dedicated to the public for
connectivity, subsidized space for the arts, etc A density bonus program will merely formalize
this process that is already in place, make it understandable and equitable and more readily
insure that developers provide benefits in keeping with community goals and values This is not
an added layer of cost and complexity, rather it de politicizes and clarifies a process that has,
heretofore, resulted in ad hoc, one off public relation campaigns for each up-zoning that occurs
Outcomes have been uncertain and with no guaranty of equity in the process

Because of legal issues we believe that if such a program is adopted it will have to be an
incentive based voluntary program No one will be compelled and will be able to choose
whether or not to participate We also understand that there are significant financial implications
to such a program that we cannot quantify or understand We leave it to the Downtown Planning
Team to offer their insights into the financial feasibility of adopting such a process The role of
the task force has been to look into how the process has worked in other cities and to lay the
issue on the table for your consideration Thank you for the opportunity to participate

Sincerely

Perry Lorenz I
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